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5th Grade Pi Day Math Art! Local Rockfish Tacos Served
for Lunch this week!

1st Grade Charting of Favorite
Animals!

important dates to remember:
3/27-31/2023: NO SCHOOL, Spring Break
4/10/2023: NO SCHOOL Teacher Professional Development Day
4/13/2023: Bridlemile STEAM Night, 5:30 PM
4/19/2023: Note New Date! 3rd Grade Music Performance, 6:30 PM

bridlemile news
Oregon Battle of the Books
4th graders Oscar X., Austin T., Sherry Y., and Jackson S. will be representing Bridlemile at
Regionals along with 23 other teams this weekend, Saturday 3/18, at Capitol Hill Elementary
School! Visitors are welcome and opening ceremonies start at 9:15 AM.

The top two teams will qualify for the state tournament in Salem on April 15th.
Good luck, Beagles!
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PPS School Calendar Extended by One Day
Due to the inclement weather school closures in February, there will be 1 make-up day added
to the 2022-23 school year. Wednesday, June 14 will now be the last day of school for
Bridlemile students.

Bike Fest
Are you or someone you know in need of low-cost helmets? Legacy Emanuel and Trauma
Nurses Talk Tough will host a helmet sale on Monday, March 20 from 3-5pm, at Legacy
Emanuel Medical Center, 301 N Graham St. Fitting and adjustments are provided on site and
toddler through adult sizes are available.
Affordable helmets are also available at OHSU's Doernbecher Tom Sargent Safety Center in
the main lobby (700 SW Campus Dr) and is open 10am-3:30pm on weekdays or by
appointment. Having a well fitting helmet is a great way to get ready for Bike Fest in a couple
months.

From The Bridlemile Foundation
Bridlemile Community! We are so thankful for all of your generosity with your time and money
to come together and throw a successful 2023 auction. Together, we raised over $90k which
we will use to make up on staffing shortages for the next school year. As we’ve told you
before, Bridlemile is one of the lowest funded schools per capita in the district so the money
we raise goes a long way toward providing a quality education for our students. We also want
to let you know that there is a coordinated effort to do away with foundations without a way
to replace those funds. Can you imagine a Bridlemile without adequate counseling, secretarial
assistance or technology? For more information on how to help us save foundations, please
visit our Bridlemile PTA/Foundation website: https://bridlemileschool.org/

Lincoln Youth Football
Football Funday Community Event! Bring the kids for some non contact football, meet Lincoln
High School players, coaching staff and Board members. Open to Kindergarten-8th graders
who live in or go to school in the Lincoln HS boundary. For more information: Lincoln youth
Football - Football Funday and to register for the event visit:
https://www.lincolnyouthfootball.info/

New District Approved Flyers
Vibe of Portland Spring Break Camp

5th grade yearbook
5th Grade Families,

Yearbook orders are due by May 1st!

This year's 5th grade Bridlemile Yearbook will consist of 24 full-color pages highlighting your
child's final year as a Bridlemile Beagle. The book will also include a year-in-review section
highlighting the current events of 2022-23.
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CLICK HERE FOR BRIDLEMILE PTA ANDCLICK HERE FOR BRIDLEMILE PTA AND

FOUNDATION WEBSITEFOUNDATION WEBSITE

Yearbooks will be distributed at our last Top Dogs event allowing the children time to gather
autographs and notes from their classmates.

*The suggested purchase price covers all printing costs and operational fees. Pay what you
can and/or help cover another child's yearbook if you are able. Any proceeds support 5th
Grade Top Dogs events and programming.

pta and foundation news
Read all about what is happening with the PTA and Foundation and how you can help
Bridlemile school! Click the Bridlemile PTA and Foundation Website button below.

https://bridlemileschool.org/
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All Friday Flyer messages are archived on the Bridlemile elementary school website.

bridlemile elementary school
Instagram: @ bridlemile_beagles

4300 Southwest 47th Drive, Po… bridlemile-office@pps.net

503-916-6292 pps.net/bridlemile

questions, comments or feedback about this

newsletter? just hit reply or email us at bridlemile-

office@pps.net.
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